
BAYADA Hospice provides uncompensated charity care to our clients with financial hardship 
and in accordance with state-specific regulation through our charity care policy and procedures. 
BAYADA Hospice ensures access to hospice services regardless of an individual’s ability to pay.

This policy is aligned with BAYADA Home Health Care’s Financial Hardship Policy, where BAYADA 
may waive insurance deductibles or copayments for clients experiencing extreme financial hardship.  

How the charity care policy works:
Upon receiving a request for charity care, BAYADA will make an initial determination of probable 
eligibility within two business days. The hospice office director will review BAYADA’s Financial 
Hardship Policy, and gather all required data from the client/representative to determine eligibility. 
Clients who qualify are informed of the rates he/she will qualify for as per the Federal Poverty 
Guidelines and a sliding fee scale used for per diem rates. Clients who do not qualify are informed, 
and BAYADA will assist the client with seeking alternative payment arrangement. 

For more information:
On BAYADA’s Charity Care or Financial Hardship policies, contact your local BAYADA Hospice office.
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